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       Sigma Mu
Graduate Brothers:


We undergraduates here at Sigma Mu would like to inform you on some more good news and upcoming events from our chapter. 

RECRUITMENT – Our most exciting news for the month of August is regarding Fraternity recruitment. We pledged twenty-five men to our Fraternity. We look forward to teaching these men the values that were taught to us here at Phi Gamma Delta. Our goal is to initiate all twenty-five of these men.
  We are always looking ahead for future potential members so if you know anyone who you think would be a great fit at FIJI please send us their information. You can send any information regarding potential new members to our current rush chair, Chance Dye, at scd129@msstate.edu.  We also have a goal to pledge at least five to ten men in the spring so if you know anyone who did not pledge in the fall and you think would pledge in the spring then please send us their information. We would also like to thank Eric Clendenin (1997) for speaking at rush and everyone who helped out with recruitment. We really appreciate the financial support given to us and we also appreciate those of you who sent us names of potential members. Everyone who helped definitely made things easier for us.
SCHOLARSHIP – We will continue to compete for top grades on campus this upcoming semester.  This semester we offered the “Towards Excellence” scholarship to incoming freshman.  We would like to thank James Davis and Robert Siedell for setting up the scholarship.
CAMPUS INVOLVEMENT – We have started the school year by having several brothers chosen for leadership positions on campus. Chance Dye (2015) served as an Orientation Leader this summer, as well as being elected as Co-Director of Athletic Affairs on Student Association Cabinet.  Ryan Breaud (2015) was elected as the Catholic Student Association President.  Shane Ables (2013) was elected as president of the American Institute of Chemical Engineering.  Josh Hancock and Neil Rosenbaum were elected as Alumni Delegates.  We have brothers running for IFC President, SA Executive Council, and other prestigious positions on campus.  We give these brothers full support and wish them the best of luck. 
SERVICE – We are planning a food night on September 24, benefitting the American Red Cross.  We are also participating in Chi Omega’s Limelight charity event, which is benefiting the Make A Wish Foundation.  We have a Tie Drive in the works, which will benefit The Palmer Home here in Starkville.
ATHLETICS – Oscar Leon (2016) is representing the chapter on the club soccer team.
FUTURE EVENTS – We have a Graduate/Parent barbeque tailgate on homecoming football game day, October 12.  It will be at the house from 11-1 and all graduates are welcomed.  We will also be tailgating at every home football, and encourage any graduates in town to stop by.  
SAVE THE DATE – The date for this year’s Pig Dinner has been set for February 22, 2014.  Everyone please mark this date on your calendar. We will have more information regarding Pig Dinner in the months to come.

It truly is a great moment to be a brother at Sigma Mu. We are continuing to make strides towards our goal, which is to win the Cheney Cup. Please do not miss out on this wonderful time to be a Fiji.

Pergé
Cameron Hatch                     

Carson Corley
cmh485@msstate.edu                

crc456@msstate.edu
(228) 239-2015                                                      
(678) 477-3677

